

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

13th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

WELCOME BACK - SUMMER TERM

We hope you have all enjoyed a good Easter break and are pleased to welcome everyone back to school again.

Following the Prime Minister's announcement that England would proceed to Step 2 of the Roadmap on 12th April as planned, I am writing to confirm that all preventative measures we had in place previously will continue to be strictly adhered to in school. This includes pupils remaining in their class bubbles, regular cleaning of surfaces throughout the day, frequent handwashing by staff and pupils, staggered entry and exit times at the start and end of the school day and the wearing of face coverings by parents at drop off and collection times. We still need to remain vigilant to minimise the risk of the spread of Covid-19 in school.

If your child or anyone else in your household develops any symptoms of Covid-19, you must arrange a pcr test and all stay at home and self-isolate immediately. Please do not send your child into school if they are unwell.

Thank you for your continued support with this.

If you have any questions about this or any other aspect of school, please do not hesitate in contacting me via the School Office.

Yours sincerely

S A Barnard-Taylor

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor Headteacher











